
EAPC 

Tyler Wilhelm 
Project Manager 
NextEra Energy Resources, LLC 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL. 33408 
Office: (561) 694-3193 
Tyler.Wilhelm@nee.com 

Dear Mr. Wilhelm, 

February 19, 2019 

Subject: Crowned Ridge additional structures 

This letter is intended to provide updated landowner participation status information that was not included in the 
original report titled: "Final Report, Crowned Ridge Wind Farm Sound Study, Codington and Grant Counties, SD", dated 
February 6, 2019, submitted by EAPC Wind Energy. 

After the report was submitted, I was made aware of updated land parcel and farmstead status databases. There were 
a number of changes in landowner participation status from the original report. Most were changed from non­
participating to participating, with a few that changed from participating to non-participating. 

There were no changes in compliance with Codington or Grant County requirements for noise limits. 

I have attached updated maps and results tables that reflect the changes in participation status for the noise 
receptors. 

Sincerely, 

Jay Haley, P.E., Partner 
For EAPC Wind Energy 

Attachments: 

Appendix A - Crowned Ridge Energy Project Site Overview Map 
Appendix 8 - Wind Turbine Coordinates 
Appendix C - Table of Sound Results 
Appendix D - Standard Resolution Sound Maps 
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